

Thursday 21st October

Dear Parent / Carer

There is currently a vacancy for Parent Governor on Haymerle School Governing Body and an election by postal ballot will take place shortly.

All parents / carers of children at the school are eligible to stand as candidates and vote in the election. Each parent / carer will have one vote for each vacancy.

Parent Governors are very important in the life of the school and our Parent governors have always brought their wealth of experience and knowledge, contributing to the success of their child's school.

While governors are not responsible for, or involved in, the day-to-day running of the school the decisions made by the board support and influence the success of the whole school.

The parents / carers who are elected will be able to continue as governors for four years if they wish even if they no longer have a child at the school. The purpose of this letter is to ask all parents / carers for nominations to the governing body. A further letter will be sent which will enable each parent / carer to vote for the parents who have been nominated.

- You can nominate yourself to stand.
- If you want to nominate another person please check with them first that they are willing to stand and ask them to sign the nomination form in the space provided.

Please return your nomination forms by Friday 5th November 2021 Unfortunately forms received after this date cannot be considered.

Yours sincerely

E.M. Nolan Head Teacher



Nomination Form for membership of Haymerle School Governing Body

I would like to nominate myself	School Stamp
Or	
I would like to nominate (complete the box	(below)
SURNAME Other Names	
ADDRESS	
Home Telephone	Work Telephone
For Parent Governor/s at Haymerle School.	
I am the parent / carer of	(name of child)
	(Signature)
If you are nominating someone else please confirm with them first if they are willing to stand, by asking them to sign below	
(Signa	ature)(Date)

Closing date for nominations is Friday 5th November 2021